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Frigo, Victoria (COE)

From: Centorino, Joseph (COE)

Sent: Friday, January 11, 2013 3:45 PM

To: Bolt, GiGi (DIST13)

Cc: Torres, Alessa (DIST13); Fleites, Carlos DIST13); Garcia, Alina (DIST13)

Subject: INQ - Commissioner Esteban Bovo 1/11/13

Ms. Bolt,

You have inquired regarding whether Commissioner Bovo may solicit donations for the Dan Marino Foundation in
connection with WalkAbout Autism on Saturday January 26, 2013. You have advised that the Dan Marino Foundation is
a 501(c)(3) “nonprofit” organization, and that neither Commissioner Bovo nor any member of his staff receives any
compensation from the Foundation, and they will receive no income from this solicitation. All funds generated by the
solicitation will be given to the Foundation for its sole use.

Under these circumstances, there is no prohibition against Commissioner Bovo’s solicitation of such donations. Section
2-11.1(e)(2)(g) provides that such donations are exempt from the county gift ordinance, and, as such, are not subject to
further regulation or disclosure requirements under the Code.

Please feel free to call me at 305-579-2594 should you have any further questions.

Joseph M. Centorino
Executive Director and General Counsel
Miami-Dade Commisssion on Ethics and Public Trust

From: Bolt, GiGi (DIST13)
Sent: Friday, January 11, 2013 2:28 PM
To: Centorino, Joseph (COE)
Cc: Torres, Alessa (DIST13); Fleites, Carlos DIST13); Garcia, Alina (DIST13)
Subject: Autism Walk Letter

Good Afternoon Mr. Centorino,

Per our conversation, attached is the letter that Commissioner Bovo would like to send out to his residents.

The Dan Marino Foundation is a 501c3, it is a non-profit, and Commissioner Bovo nor his staff receive an income from
this foundation.

Please let us know if there would be any conflict or issue with us sending out this letter.

Thank you,
Gigi

Gigi Bolt
Executive Assistant
Office of Commissioner Esteban Bovo, Jr.
District 13
Office: (305) 820-8424; Fax: (305) 820-8430
Work Cell: (305) 799-3472
Bolt@miamidade.gov
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